
Holy Spirit Catholic School 

Weekly News 
4.24.2024 

From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families, 
 

We are currently looking for new members for the Great Falls 
Catholic Schools Advisory Board.  The application was sent out last 
week with Bishop Fleming’s letter and we have included it again in 
this weeks’ announcements.  I ask you to prayerfully consider  
being a part of this new endeavor.  All applications must be  
received via Bishop Fleming’s email by Monday, April 29th (his 
email is on the application). 
 

We are gearing up for our annual Spirit Walk Fundraiser - Friday, 
May 10th in the afternoon.  If you or your business is interested in 
sponsoring, please contact Jenifer Thomas for more  
information.  Our fundraising sheets will be sent home with each 
child next week - please be on the lookout!  As a reminder, this is 
a wonderful way to fulfill your family commitment of $350 as each 
dollar raised will go towards the commitment. 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

On the calendar 
4/22-26   MAP Testing 
 

4/26    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
                  Treat Cart 
 

4/29-5/3  MAP Testing 
 

4/30    2:30 PM Dismissal 
 

5/1    Spirit Dining Out Day 
 

5/3    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
 

5/6-10    SPIRIT & Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

5/6    6:30 PM Home & School Meeting 
 

5/9    4th Grade Ag Days 
 

5/10    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
                 11:30 AM Kinder Mother’s Day Tea 
                 SPIRIT WALK 2024 
 
 
 
 

April 26th 

Class Ministers for Mass 

4th Grade 

 

 
Be of sober spirit, be on the alert. 

Your adversary, the devil, prowls around like a  

roaring lion, seeking someone to devour. 

I Peter 5:8 

 

The real Lion is on your side!   

So be alert, and keep company with the  

One who has already overcome the world.  

Tuesday, April 30th 

2:30 PM Dismissal 



Treat Cart 
Friday, April 26th 

$.50 











Our last fundraiser of the year!  We have had a great year for  student 

growth and next will be even better.  These funds will go towards new 

desks, chrome books, textbooks, and more.  More information and 

pledge and prize sheets coming home soon.   

 

We have great sponsorship opportunities!                                         

Thank you for your continued support!!! 




















